
 

 

 

March 6/2020 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

It is our pleasure to announce a partnership between Fox Creek School and The Business Support 
Network to host the “​Third Annual Business ShowCase Career Fair ”​ for Junior and Senior High 
students at Fox Creek School.  

This event will be held at the Greenview Regional Multiplex on March 12 from 12:30 to 6:30 PM.  It is 
open to the general public as well as our students.  Pembina will be providing a free community BBQ 
from 12 noon to 2 pm.  As students participate in this event, they will get to complete a “passport” 
which will be entered into a prize draw.  The grand prize is one of two Apple watches! 

High School students will walk from the school to the Multiplex with staff members at 11:40 to have 
lunch and then will have an opportunity to tour the booths, listen to presentations, and engage in 
conversations with presenters.  Junior High School students and staff will walk from the school to the 
Multiplex at 1:45 to have lunch and then participate in the same manner.  Students will be dismissed 
from the Multiplex at 3:20. 

The Career Fair  will provide students booths,personnel, and sessions with community partners and 
post-secondary institutions targeting a wide variety of interest areas in both employment  opportunities 
and career paths. Please feel free to take in the Business Showcase and Career Fair for yourselves to 
see the many opportunities available to our students.   If you have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours truly,  

 

 

Mr. Ian Baxter. Principal  
Fox Creek School  

 


